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I moved across from Gabriel Park two weeks ago. If there are to be homeless camps here, my
greatest concerns are cleanliness and safety. If we look at this realistically, with homeless
communities there will be a need for keeping the living areas clean. Who will be supervising? Who
will be responsible? Will the city be providing security for neighborhood citizens and for those
homeless people who are peaceable? What about protection of neighborhood personal property?
Will we have extra patrols for this?
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